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October 15th, 2024

Dear Citizen,

We hope this letter finds you well. The Town of Cashion is excited to announce that starting November 1, 2024, our town will be transitioning to a new trash service provider, Veteran Waste Solutions. This change will offer us more reliable service, improved customer support, and enhanced efficiency in waste collection. We encourage you to join us in making this transition a success for the community.

Why Your Participation Matters:
By choosing to go through the town for your trash service, rather than directly through the provider (or other trash service providers) you make a significant difference to the town. Here’s how:

Revenue for the Town: When you pay for trash services through the town, a portion of the funds goes directly back into our community. This revenue helps fund essential town projects, such as road repairs, park improvements, and other public services that make our town a better place to live.

Access to the Ambulance Program: Another key benefit of using the town’s trash services is that it qualifies you for participation in our Ambulance Program, which is available exclusively to residents who receive city utility services, such as trash collection. Residents must have a city utility service, such as trash collection, to be enrolled in the town's ambulance program. The program provides access to emergency medical transportation services for a monthly fee of $7.00, which is automatically added to the utility bill. Can you add what this covers as far as what they don’t have to pay if they use or call for the ambulance* 

Community Growth and Investment: Your loyalty not only ensures smooth, reliable trash services but also helps keep our town thriving by funding the things that matter to all of us. 

We greatly appreciate your support in this new venture. By opting to stay with the town-managed trash service, you’re not only securing reliable waste management for your household but also investing in the future of our town.

If you already have Town of Cashion trash services, no action is required, your service will continue as usual. However, if you have opted out and would like to get resigned or would like to sign up, please contact us for details on how to get set up.

Thank you for your continued support!

Warm regards,

Greg Morrissey
Mayor
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